
Our current Oregon Forest Practices Act has not been adequate to protect critical drinking water resources for Oregonians.  
I am hopeful that we can blend science, common sense, and good old capitalism in ways that both benefit our hard working rural 
communities and protects our forested watersheds.
This bill offers a way forward and deserves serious consideration and discussion.

Thanks for all of your service at our state capitol.
Regards, 
Mary Lynn McConnell


